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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

FIRTH OF FORTH 
 

 

GRANGE DOCK 

 

GANTRY CRANE 6 BOOMS  

 

 

 

Gantry Crane 6 (GC6) requires boom maintenance to be undertaken.  This process will take 

approx. 3 days commencing 22nd July.  

 

During this 3 day period the gantry crane will be unable to lift its boom.  To enable the 

remaining gantry cranes to have free range of movement on the container berth, GC6 will 

remain in its last box mark position (East) at bollard position 19.5 during works.    

 

The Grangemouth Container Berth will operate on a 2 berth operation until works are 

complete. All vessels should ensure they are berthed no further East than Bollard 17.5 during 

these works.  

 

Controlled communications via FTNS will ensure that personnel are clear of the crane for 

vessel movements within its vicinity. 

 

Pilots / Masters are to dynamically assess conditions on the day and raise alternative tug 

and/or layby options with FTNS as appropriate. 

 

 

Status of previously published notices: 

 

Nos 10, 24, 45 and 46 of 2019 remain in force  

Nos 04, 07, 20, 21, 23 and 25 of 2020 remain in force. 

 

 

 

 

A NICHOLSON 

Senior Harbour Master  

 

 


